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Cubs Newsletter  

April 2015 
 

Our Family Breakfast will be on 

the 20th April from 8:30a.m. -

9:30a.m.  

All are welcome. 

 

Nursery will be closed 
on the bank holidays 
this month –Friday 
3rd and Monday 6th 

April. 
Fees are charged as 

normal in these 
weeks. 

 

Reminder 
Please ALWAYS CLOSE the 

Nursery front door behind you 

when you arrive to collect your 

child and when you leave the 

Nursery.  This is to ensure the 

safety of all the children at 

Nursery. 

Thank you. 

 
             
 
 

We wish a very Happy Easter to 
all families that are celebrating 

at this time. 

 

We are very pleased to announce that 
we raised £48 for Comic Relief in 

March.  Thank you to everyone who 
contributed. 

 

We have really 

been enjoying 

watching our 

chicks hatch and 

grow at Nursery 

recently. 

 

 

Grant children return from Monday 13th April until 

Friday 10th July. This is a 13 week term.  Please see 

the Office if you need prices for those children who 

attend for more than the 15 hour grant sessions. 

 

 

 

 
We are really looking forward to our Summer Trip to Paradise Wildlife Park 
in June.  Letters will be sent home with more information this month… 



 

  
                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                             Mr David’s Message                                                                                                       

Dear Parents, 
 
  Our Spring into Summer Term begins as we welcome back all our happy children to learn and play with their 
friends and our greatly appreciated Nursery Practitioner teams: Cubs and Tigers. 
 
With a wish to be clear and direct toward all parents and to other carers, please carefully read the following… 
 
 
                       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you 

 

March 31st 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff News 

 

We are very sad to say Goodbye 

to Miss Sanya this month.  We 

thank her for all her hard work 

over the years, and we wish her 

all the best for the future 

 

We are very happy to welcome 

back Miss Zakra from her 

period of maternity leave. 

 

Did you know?.. 

All our Staff are trained  

in paediatric first aid. 

We often have parents asking us how they can help 
their children at home with their speech and 

language.  To access some videos packed full of 
useful tips to boost your child’s communication 
skills that are designed to be put into practice as 

part of your everyday routines at home. The videos 
are written and presented by Speech and Language 

Therapist Fiona Barry. 
http://www.talkingtipsforkids.com/ 

 

The policy we are sharing this month is our Nutrition Policy. Please could we ask you to fill in the 
following form if there is anything you would like to see removed, added in or altered?  Your feedback 
will help us prepare for accreditation under the Family Food First Scheme (Healthy Eating).  
 
 
 
 

Do’s 
 

Feel welcome to accept our 
invitation to Family 
Breakfast: April 20th   

 
Make certain our front door 
is closed after you 
enter/leave – every time. 
 
Come and join us when 
Charlotte arrives with her 
music and singing each week 
for Jo Jingles – check the 
day! 
 
Always let the Office know if 
your child is not attending – 
also when cancelling 
arrangements, eg. Dentist 
visits (7 cancellations). 

Don’t’s 
 

Use a cell/mobile phone 
whilst inside the Nursery. 
 
Forget to help your child 
register into Tigers Room 
every time they arrive. 
 
Miss viewing all our 
nursery photographs 
online at Snapfish – ask 
at the Office. 
 
Bring your child to 
Nursery on any day 
different to that given.  
We are completely full. 

 
 

http://www.talkingtipsforkids.com/


 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Nutrition Policy Feedback Form 
 

Is there anything in our Policy you would like to see altered? 
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
Why?______________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
 
Is there anything you think is missing? 
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
 
Do you have any comments for Family Food First regarding 
the suggested changes? 
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
 

Thank you  
 


